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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
FROM: Anna Van Gurp 
  Graduate Assistant, Division of Student Affairs  
 
RE:  Senate Confirmations 
 
The 73rd Student Senate swore in the following students on Wednesday, 
February 10th, 2021. 
 

Rachel Loring: Vice President of Marketing for MHC 

Niah Washington: Vice President of MHC 

Matthew Mendez: Press Secretary of the 73rd Student Senate 

Supreet Deshmukh: Vice President of Finance for MHC.  

 
 Cc:  Student Body President  
 Director of Student Governance and Advocacy 
 SGA Chief of Staff 
 Assistant Director of Student Governance and Advocacy 
 SGA Webmaster 


